
PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE 
Town of Pembroke  
Board of Selectmen 

 
Notice is hereby given that the Pembroke Board of Selectmen will be holding a Public 
Hearing on Wednesday March 1 at 6:30 PM at the Pembroke Town Offices located at 
311 Pembroke Street to discuss the following petitioned warrant article for the placement 
on the 2023 Town Warrant. 
 
“Shall we adopt the provisions of RSA 40:13 (known as SB 2) to allow official ballot 
voting on all issues before the Town of Pembroke on the second Tuesday of March?” 
 
For questions, please call the Town Administrator at 485-4747, or email at 
djodoin@pembroke-nh.com. 
 

Karen Yeaton, Chairman 
Sandy Goulet, Vice Chairman 


